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It is coming up to our final week before Christmas holidays and the excitement is 
Palpable.  
 
This week, as usual was a busy one with a variety of things going including the 
HRPS talent show which was a huge success, Year 6 trip to British Library, E-
Safety Workshop, Silver admissions afternoon and Emeralds Assembly.  
 
Next week Gold and Silver classes have a fab entertainer ‘Robbie Rocket’ in as a 
Christmas treat. He will be putting on a show full of fun, games and magic.  We 
know that the children will have a fantastic time! 
 
Years 1 to 6 are being treated by out PTA to Aladdin the Pantomime on Tuesday 
12th December.  All those who have paid their one pound will be given their treat 
of crisps or sweets and a drink in the interval.  If children have not pre-paid 

their one pound treats can still be brought on the day from the hatch. 

Wednesday 13th December, Gold class will be performing their Christmas nativity 
at 9.15am.  Please arrive promptly due to health and safety reasons we are 

limited to the number of people we are allowed in the hall.   

Please remember that Christmas dinner will also be served on this day and 
children are allowed to wear their own clothes with a Christmas jumpers it is 

asked that a donation of £1 is made, as a donation to save the children UK.  

Years 1 and 2 are holding their Christmas production at both 2pm and 6pm 

parents and friends are welcome. 

Please note that on our last day of term we will finish at 1pm.  Any parents 
struggling with collection please be aware that after School club will still be 

running as normal and booking forms for it can be picked up at the office.  



We look forward to the week ahead and all the Christmas celebrations.  

   

 

 

 

  

   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date   
  

Event   

11/12/17   
  

Robbie Rocket Entertainer – Gold and Silver   

12/12/17   
  

Aladdin Pantomime for years 1-6 in the school hall   

13/12/17   
  Gold Nativity 9.15 am  

Christmas dinner and Jumper day   

14/12/17   
  Year 1 and 2 Xmas production 2pm and 6pm   

Street Dance Final session and performance to parents   

19/12/17   
  

Last day of term 1:00 finish   

Our overall attendance for this 

week 8/12/17 is 94.41% 
KS1 

Gold 1 84.17% 

Gold 2 80.13% 

Orange 98.08% 

Green 95.45% 

Purple 95.00% 

 

KS2 

Blue 95.48% 

Yellow 99.55% 

Red 93.45% 

Amber 94.74% 

Emerald 94.12% 

Sapphire 100% 

The attendance bear will go to 

Sapphire class who had an attendance 

of 100% 

 

 

        

Our Target attendance 

percentage is 97%. This week 

our overall attendance is 

94.41%. 

Attendance is extremely 

important for future attainment.  

 

We understand that some 

absences cannot be avoided but 

please make sure your child is 

present as often as possible. 



 

 

 


